Shelburne Legion news

David Tilson will be honoring our Veterans on Wednesday May 20th, with a plague, a metal and a certificate for the efforts they made to make this Country what it is today.

Thursday is our sports night, Euchre begins at 7 p.m. This is becoming a very busy night so come early and get your table. Friday May 22 we will be having Karaoke with Andre as our host and ?Male? Mel will be serving up home made pizzas for everyone to enjoy.

There will be a General Meeting held on Tuesday May 26th at 7:30 p.m.

The Heritage Committee has been working hard on preparing for the big event on June 20th, there will be many activities for all ages. Our Fiddle Committee at the branch has been discussing the up coming event in August. Of course both of these events take quite a few volunteers to make it successful. There will be sign up sheets posted in advance for both of these events.

Our Cadets are working hard at the preparations of their 40th Anniversary and Annual Inspection being held on June 6th. They will be parading from Greenwood Park along Robert Street then South on William to the Town Hall at 1:30 p.m. There will be Cadets past and present attending as well as many invited guests.

The Branch would like to thank the hard working executive of this past year. We had many ups and downs, but we accomplished everything we set out to do. You should all be very proud of yourselves for a job well done. Good Luck to the new group coming in on June 1st.

By Lesa Peat